
Subject: Re: Google Summer of Code 2018

From: Daniel Pocock <daniel@pocock.pro>

Date: 22/01/2018, 07:41

To: mollydb <deblanc@riseup.net>

On 22/01/18 02:25, mollydb wrote:

I mmissed this on the application before! We need 2-5 administrators for

the application. Who else wants to be one?

You can use my name temporarily while looking for other people to help

you in this role.

Google knows me as a previous administrator for Ganglia in GSoC and I've

met most of the Google people too.

However, I can't officially commit to help with the duties of an

administrator right now.

Regards,

Daniel
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